Yicomico

Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow

MARYLAND CONSORTIUM ON
COORDINATED COMMUNITY SUPPORTS

The Maryland Consortium on Coordinated Community Supports was created by the
General Assembly as part of the Blueprint for Maryland’s Future. The Consortium is
the entity responsible for developing a statewide framework to expand access to
comprehensive behavioral health services for Maryland students.

The first Consortium Call for Proposals to expand access to student mental health
services has been posted on their website.

To be considered for these grant funds with the Consortium, agencies must receive a
letter of support from Wicomico County Public Schools (WCPS) to include in their
application. For these grant funds, WCPS is prioritizing the following areas:
¢ Substance Use Prevention and Intervention
+* Family Education on Behavioral Health Topics
¢ Behavioral Health Crisis Services and Urgent Care Services for Youth
¢ Navigation Services for Families
+» Educator Wellness and Mental Health Training and Support

To apply for a letter of support from WCPS, please complete this form WCPS
Application for Letter of Support. The WCPS team will review your completed form
and will contact you to acknowledge whether a letter of support will be provided for

the initiative detailed in your application.

Please reach out to Kim Miles, WCPS Assistant Superintendent for Student & Family
Services, if you have any questions. kmiles@wcboe.org
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